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Budget Protects Vulnerable Citizens, but Leaves Behavioral Health System Underfunded 

  

The New Jersey Association of Mental Health and Addiction Agencies, Inc. (NJAMHAA), 

which represents more than 150 hospital-based and freestanding providers of mental health and 

addiction treatment services throughout New Jersey, today expressed appreciation that the 

approved FY '11 state budget restores some resources for New Jersey's vulnerable populations, 

but noted that the fiscal plan still fails to adequately address the needs of the state's behavioral 

health care community. 

Read more... 

 

http://www.njamhaa.org/index.php/archive_artices/33-new-alerts/113-test-all-css-style.html
http://www.njamhaa.org/index.php/archive_artices/26-copies-and-backups-of-articles-being-changed/92-budget-protects-vulnerable-citizens.html

